
                                                                     1407 West North Temple, 310 
           Salt Lake City, Utah 84116 

 
 
 
August 8, 2016 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 
AND HAND DELIVERY 
 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT  84114 
 
Attention: Gary Widerburg 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE: PacifiCorp’s 2015 Integrated Resource Plan Update – Docket No. 15-035-04 
  
Pursuant to the Commission’s Notice of Amended Comment Period dated April 20, 2016 in the 
above referenced matter, Rocky Mountain Power hereby files the original and ten (10) copies of 
its reply comments in response to the comments of parties submitted on June 29, 2016.  The 
Company requests that any questions related to this matter may be addressed to Bob Lively at  
801-220-4052.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation  
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Service List  


